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The John Locke Foundation invites a variety of speakers to make presentations on issues of
public interest. JLF does not necessarily endorse every claim made by a speaker at a JLF event,
or even the broad theme of a given presentation. Similarly, JLF scholars and analysts some-
times use blog posts or other means to point readers to articles of interest, without necessari-
ly endorsing all points or arguments made in those articles.

As to the issue of climate change itself, JLF scholars and analysts do not dispute the exist-
ence of a relationship between concentrations of greenhouse gases and global temperature
trends over time. There remains significant room for scientific inquiry and debate about the
magnitude of the effect and of the net consequences, the pace at which those consequences
are manifesting themselves, and the costs and benefits of proposed remedies such as carbon
taxes, emission regulations, and renewable-energy mandates or subsidies. We will continue to
debate vigorously these important matters and to examine multiple sources and perspectives
as we do so.

Sincerely,

Kory Swanson

President and CEO
919-828-3876
kswanson@johnlocke.org



